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I urge full support and appropriate funding for HB3224 to recreate Salem’s streetcar 

system. This will help attract shoppers and increase economic vitality to the 

downtown of Oregon’s Capitol city. 

A wise and prudent investment,  this will surely be an attractive local transportation 

option that will pay dividends in jobs and enhance the retail economic environment. 

Advertising on streetcars,  increased foot traffic near stores, convenience,  and more 

will be some of the benefits. This will be a GEM, please support and fund this 

valuable project. Thank you.  

 


